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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Theatre visit to the Playhouse Theatre, Liverpool 
Thursday 24 October 2024 

 
I am delighted to be able to offer your child/ward an opportunity to take part in a Drama department 
visit to the Playhouse Theatre, Liverpool to see After the Act, A Section 28 Musical.   

The play was created using verbatim and documentary theatre techniques and therefore, although 
optional, is highly recommended for Year 13 students as we are exploring this particular genre within 
our devising unit.  The trip is also likely to inspire Year 12 students and will be beneficial should they 
choose to devise in the style of verbatim next year.   

The trip will take place in the evening of Thursday 24 October.  We will meet at West Kirby Grammar 
School at 5:30pm and walk to West Kirby Railway Station, where we will travel by train to Liverpool 
Central and then walk to the venue in Williamson Square.  After the performance, we will return to 
school with an expected arrival back at West Kirby Grammar School at approximately 10:00pm.  
Students are required to adhere with these arrangements unless written communication is received 
by staff in advance of the trip. 

The cost of the visit is £18 which includes school insurance, admin and entrance fees. Students will 
also require money to purchase their train ticket, unless they have a rail pass (£4.60 return). 

If you would like your child/ward to attend, please pay online, via the online payment system, by 
Thursday 10 October.  Your online payment serves as both consent and confirmation of updated 
emergency contact details. Contact details can be checked/updated via your Arbor app. Please ensure 
you provide any appropriate addition information directly to me (staff organising trip).  

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Yours sincerely, 

J Richards 

 
Mrs J Richards 
Drama Teacher 
 
 
The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our 
direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance 
the limited protection of this policy. 


